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Please vote a "Don't Pass" recommendation re HB 2001 A.
 
As I have testified previously this is a “one size fits all” solution that will not create
affordable housing. It will damage existing neighborhoods without CC&Rs and prevent
cities from tailoring code and zoning to fit their unique situations. It circumvents goal1.
 
This is poorly thought out legislation and should not be passed.
 
Bill Aspegren - Eugene
 

mailto:aspegren@comcast.net
mailto:JWMTR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

